
 

 

12th February 2016 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Stay and Learn 
9.00am – 10.00am Thursday 24th March 

 
I am pleased to be able to invite you to join your child and their class for a ‘Stay and Learn’ 
session on Thursday 24th March from 9.00am until 10.00am. The session will include some 
maths and literacy teaching and we hope that it gives you a flavour of some of the fantastic 
activities that your child enjoys at school. 
 
On a daily basis, your child has the opportunity to practise basic skills in both maths and 
literacy. A basic skills session typically lasts for around 15 minutes and these fast-paced, fun 
sessions are a route through which the children really consolidate their understanding of key 
concepts or strategies. The children then use and apply these skills within their learning across 
the entire curriculum. 
 
The ‘Stay and Learn’ session will be running for the full hour on the day, so if you have more 
than one child in Years 1-6, please feel free to pop in and out of the different sessions across 
the school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Laura Flynn 
Assistant Headteacher 


